
10 DAY WINTER TRIP 

—————————— 

ALASKA

DAY 2:  CHENA TO FAIRBANKS 
 AM CHENA 
 PM FAIRBANKS (Below Day 2 or Day 5) 
  Museum of the North 
  Black Spruce Brewery 
  Dinner:  The Pumphouse 
  
 STAY: PIKE’S LODGE

DAY 1:  FAIRBANKS to CHENA SPRINGS 
 PICK UP RENTAL CARS, DRIVE TO CHENA 
 HOT SPRINGS ICE MUSEUM 
 CX SKIING  ICE FISHING 
 DOG SLEDDING SNOW MOBILE 
 SNOW SHOEING MASSAGES  
 AURORA VIEWING TOUR 

 STAY: CHENA LODGE

Day 3-4: BOREALIS BASECAMP 
 INCLUDED IN PACKAGE:  
 DOG SLEDDING SNOW MACHINE TOUR 
 CX SKIING  SNOW SHOEING 
 SNOW TUBING 
 CAN ADD: 1hr SAUNA, HELI FLIGHTSEEING 

 STAY: CUBE OR IGLOO

Day 5: Borealis to Fairbanks 
 AM Borealis 
 PM Fairbanks (See Day 2) 

 STAY: PIKE’S LODGE

FLY INTO FAIRBANKS

You can pack a lot into the 
2 night package, but i 
would have preferred 3 
nights. 

The cubes are newer and 
nicer accommodations than 
the igloos. 
If you can, ask for a front 
row cube (numbered 500s). 
Second row has mostly 
unobstructed views, but a 
little less privacy. Either 
way, it was great.

Chena is an older, more 
rustic resort, with subpar 
dining. 

The hot springs are the 
main draw, and they offer 
loads of winter activities. 

If also going to Borealis, 
only need 1 night at 
Chena. They both offer a 
lot of the same activities.

This back and forth to 
Fairbanks is a little 
annoying… but was the 
best way to maximize time 
at chena and Borealis. 

You could Eliminate a 
Fairbanks stopover if 
arranging to leave very 
early from borealis to 
catch am train.

*Underline text = hyperlink

https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=1xtXzQ9TYbiTV4GnB_tDonYZHCcmdf_Y&usp=sharing
https://pikeslodge.com/
https://www.borealisbasecamp.net/packages-winter-2022-2023
http://WWW.CHENAHOTSPRINGS.COM
https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=1xtXzQ9TYbiTV4GnB_tDonYZHCcmdf_Y&usp=sharing
https://www.uaf.edu/museum/
https://www.blacksprucebeer.com/
https://www.pumphouse.com/
https://pikeslodge.com/
https://www.uaf.edu/museum/
https://www.blacksprucebeer.com/
https://www.pumphouse.com/
https://pikeslodge.com/
https://pikeslodge.com/
http://WWW.CHENAHOTSPRINGS.COM
https://www.borealisbasecamp.net/packages-winter-2022-2023


Day 7: ANCHORAGE 
 DAY IN ANCHORAGE 
 BREAKFAST: SNOW CITY CAFE 
 TOWN ACTIVITIES: ICE SKATING, FAT TIRE BIKING,   
 CROSS COUNTRY SKIING, TOWN SHOPPING, MUSEUM 
 DINNER: MOOSE'S TOOTH (*apricot pizza) 

 STAY: HOTEL CAPTAIN COOK

Day 9+:  ALYESKA SKI RESORT 
 SKI / SNOWBOARD 
 AERIAL SCENIC TRAM 
 NORDIC SPA (RESERVE TREATMENTS IN ADVANCE) 
 *NORTHERN LIGHTS WAKE UP CALL 
 Free Shuttle to Girdwood:  
  Dinners: Double Musky & Jack Sprat 

 STAY: Alyeska Resort

DAY 6: AURORA WINTER TRAIN 
 12 HOURS TO ANCHORAGE 8:30am-8:15pm 
 GREAT VIEWS OF DENALI & BACKCOUNTRY 
 LARGE PICTURE WINDOWS, ONBOARD DINING 
 DINNER: WHISKEY & RAMEN (near hotel/train) 

 STAY: HOTEL CAPTAIN COOK 
  SAUNA, CROW’S NEST RESTAURANT

fly home from Anchorage

Day 8: Matanuska Glacier Hike 
 GLACIER HIKE  
 8:30am pick up in Anchorage 
 2-3 hours trekking + lunch at lodge 

 5:30pm drop off in Anchorage 
 Dinner: 49th State Brewing 

 STAY: HOTEL CAPTAIN COOK

*when planning check the dates of: 
Yukon Quest & Iditarod Race 
World Ice Art Championship

Winter train only runs 
south on Sundays. 

Starting mid February also 
runs south on Wednesdays 

Starting March also runs 
south on Fridays 

Plan accordingly.

https://snowcitycafe.com/
https://moosestooth.net/menu/
https://captaincook.com/
https://snowcitycafe.com/
https://moosestooth.net/menu/
https://captaincook.com/
https://www.doublemuskyinn.com/framed.html
http://www.jacksprat.net/
http://WWW.ALYESKARESORT.COM
https://www.salmonberrytours.com/tour/matanuska-glacier-walk/
https://www.49statebrewing.com/anchorage/
https://captaincook.com/
https://www.salmonberrytours.com/tour/matanuska-glacier-walk/
https://www.49statebrewing.com/anchorage/
https://captaincook.com/
https://www.alaskarailroad.com/ride-a-train/our-trains/aurora-winter?gclid=CjwKCAjw14uVBhBEEiwAaufYx7l9k7Bw_OzU-VO8rn1VczO1llrIyMFchSm9aqQtwNZvzPLNIQmz2BoCblMQAvD_BwE
https://whiskyandramen.com/
https://captaincook.com/
https://www.doublemuskyinn.com/framed.html
http://www.jacksprat.net/
http://WWW.ALYESKARESORT.COM
https://www.alaskarailroad.com/ride-a-train/our-trains/aurora-winter?gclid=CjwKCAjw14uVBhBEEiwAaufYx7l9k7Bw_OzU-VO8rn1VczO1llrIyMFchSm9aqQtwNZvzPLNIQmz2BoCblMQAvD_BwE
https://whiskyandramen.com/
https://captaincook.com/

